
Puget Sound Energy
P.O. Box 97034
Bellevue, WA 98009-9734

PSE.com

February 2, 2009

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING AND REGULAR MAIL

Mr. Dave Danner, Secretary and Executive Director
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
P.O. Box 47250
Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re: PSE Service Quality Program Report and Service Provider Report Filing
Docket Nos. UE-011570 and UG-011571
Request for Continuance

Dear Mr. Danner:

Pursuant to WAC 480-07-385, Puget Sound Energy ("PSE" or the "Company") is
requesting a three-week continuance, until March 9, 2009, of the deadline for PSE to
file its 2008 Service Quality Program Report and Service Provider Report. The due
date of these two reports (and the other service quality related report) is on February
15, 2009, as prescribed in page 3, section E, Exhibit J of the Settlement Stipulation Re
Service Quality Index ("SQI") in Docket Nos. UE-011570 and UG-011571.

On October 8, 2008, the Commission adopted certain amendments and additional
service quality requirements and conditions in Docket Nos. UE-072300 and UG­
072301. These requirements and conditions became effective in 2009 and PSE's first
annual service quality performance report and service provider under the revised terms
will be due on February 15,2010. The Company, however, has been working on an
attachment to its 2008 Service Quality Program Report to include the information that
would be required in the 2009 annual reports for the preview of the Commission and
other interested parties. The underlying goal of this attachment is to develop a better
service quality program report and a better service provider report going forward by
incorporating external feedback and suggestions prior to the 2010 actual filing.

The attachment is taking longer to complete than the Company had expected. After
communicating with the Commission Staff and with their agreement, PSE respectfully
requests this continuance. The Gas Emergency Response Plan Report, for' the 2008
reporting period will still be filed on February 13,2009.
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Please contact Mei Cass at (425) 462-3800 for additional information about this
request. If you have any other questions, please contact me at 425-462-3495.

Sincerely,

ICJw\ 1).c.~
Tom DeBoer
Director, Federal &State Regulatory Affairs

Enclosures

cc: Chuck Eberdt - The Energy Project
Simon ffitch - Public Counsel
Mary Kimball - Public Counsel
Stefanie Johnson - Public Counsel
Robert Cedarbaum - WUTC
Steve King - WUTC
Deborah Reynolds - WUTC


